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Tom C. Holmes

From: Prince Family <fourprinces@cascadeaccess.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 3:34 PM
To: Ty K. Wyman
Subject: Fwd: PGE Requested Information

Hello Ty,  
Here is the confirmation from PGE on the installation of our transformer. 
-Dan and Jennifer 
 
 

Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Customer Relations <Customer.Relations@pgn.com> 
Subject: PGE Requested Information 
Date: March 3, 2022 at 1:43:29 PM PST 
To: "fourprinces@cascadeaccess.com" <fourprinces@cascadeaccess.com> 
 
Hi, Daniel. 
  
This email is to advise you that the installation date for PGE transformer #40061 is 10-28-1987. This is 
the transformer that services your home at 41029 SE Louden Rd, Corbett, OR 97019. 
  
If you have any questions or need further information, feel free to contact Customer Service at 503-228-
6322, Monday through Friday, from 7am-7pm. 
  
Have a good day! 
  

 

Lori 
Customer Relations 
portlandgeneral.com   |   Follow us on social @PortlandGeneral 
An Oregon kind of energy. 
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